
Congratulations on reaching this moment! This is an
important year with lots of tasks to complete and

exciting events to keep track of. With all the
information that is regularly released, it is essential

that you become familiar with the Senior Class
Information under Students tab on the schools’

website or use this QR Code:

Please review the information currently posted and
check back regularly for updates as we progress

through the year.

REVIEWING YOUR TRANSCRIPT

This transcript is for review purposes only. It is an
opportunity to identify any incorrect information

before your counselors begin submitting transcripts
to colleges this Fall. Do not use this copy for college

or scholarship applications. You will receive another
copy of your transcript at a later date.

Review your personal information (name,

address, etc)

Review your previous courses, grades, and

quality points. Be sure nothing is missing or

incorrect.

Review that your courses for this year are

correct and that none that you need are missing.

Confirm that your GPA is correct (see image on

how to calculate your GPA.)

Please Note: Class rank will not be updated

until Sept 23rd, so the class rank listed on

your transcript is not considered official as it

may change. 

Need help figuring
out what to do next

with the College
Process, use this QR
Code for our To-Do-

List:

Senior Updates
APEX FRIENDSHIP HIGH SCHOOL

CLASS OF 2025

Please email your counselor by September 13th to correct any errors on your
transcript before class rank is updated.

FOUND A MISTAKE ON YOUR TRANSCRIPT?

COUNSELOR CONTACT INFORMATION
Sarah Carter, Dean of Student Services

School Counselors 10th - 12th
Karina Hernandez, A- Co

khernandez@wcpss.net
Brittany Amalfitano, Cr- He

bamalfitano@wcpss.net
Sharli Muir, Hi-Mc smuir@wcpss.net

Jen Conley, Me- R jconley@wcpss.net

Sam Greene, S- Z sgreene3@wcpss.net

scarter@wcpss.net


